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Huntingdon Utilities Department

175 Boundary Street

Huntingdon, TN 38344

The Town of Huntingdon is an equal opportunity employer

.22 May 2023
Public Service Announcement

Some of the customers of the Huntingdon Utilities Department have been experiencing some “Brown Water” and or “Yellow Water”. This is due in part to a leak on the Court Square on April 19. This leak stirred up the water all over town. There have also been some equipment issues at the Water Treatment Plant which are being resolved. During this time we have also been performing our semi-annual hydrant flushing. The color in the water is iron which is normally removed from the well water that we draw from. It is also typical to form on the cast iron pipes that compose a large part of our distribution system. We are currently working with the State and an outside consultant to help us work through this issue. Your patience and understanding are greatly appreciated.
If you have any questions, or comments, feel free to call (731)986-2900, or email huntingdoncityhall@huntingdonch.com. 
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